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Minutes of the September 11, 2019 Meeting  

The  September  meeting  of  Chapter  59  of  the  Society  of  Broadcast
Engineers was held September 11, 2019 at the Airline History Museum;
201 NW Lou Holland Drive; Kansas City, Missouri   There were 10 in
attendance.  Mike Rogers, chapter chairman, was in charge.

Rogers opened the business meeting at 12:15PM.  He asked 
secretary/treasurer Ben Weiss to read the minutes of the August 
meeting. The motion to accept the minutes was by Ed Treese and the 
second by Robin Cross.  The motion passed.  

John Grey, program chairman, said the October meeting will be held at 
the Sprint Center and the program will emphasize the 5G Experience.  
The location for lunch will be determined and announced prior to the 
meeting.  

Ron Rockrohr, certification chairman, indicated that the next 
certification exams will be given locally November 1-11 and the 
deadline to sign up is September 24th.
 
There was no old business.

New business:

Mike presented John with an award for being selected chapter engineer 
of the year.

There was considerable discussion about spectrum problems involved 
with implementing 5G service and health concerns.  

It was noted that Kirk Chestnut, Kansas City Metro EAS chairman, has 
started working at channel 41. It is assumed that he will continue his
EAS chairmanship duties as before.

The motion to adjourn was by Steve Hendrix and the second buy Dave 
Buell. 

Lunch was provided by the chapter.  The program consisted of tour of 
the Airline History Museum.  
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